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REF: NTLP/OG/06/022

Dutch-Kenya Health Foundation

RE: LETTER OF APPRECIATION FOR SUPPORT IN TB CONTROL IN WEST
POKOT COUNTY

National Government Ministry of health department of promotive and preventive health
services wishes to thank the Dutch-Kenyan Health Foundation for the support you are giving
to tuberculosis control in the county in the years 2020 and 2022 through the Pokot-Dutch
Health Organization.

Your support of the TB-Manyattas in Sigor and Kacheliba are important for:

1. Directly observed treatment to ensure drug compliance.

2. Health education to create awareness on TB prevention and early diagnosis and
treatment.

Feeding of TB patients on high protein diet to facilitate quick recovery and healing.
Prevention of development of antibiotic resistance.

Supporting CHV's with airtime money.

For renovation our TB manyatta.

Building TB manyatta latrine.

Fencing TB manyatta.

Supply of water to two TB manyattas

10 Supporting TB manyattas gardens and planting trees.
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We also appreciate that the Dutch-Kenya Health Foundation supports the tuberculosis contact
and defaulter tracing. These are important to interrupt TB transmission and to prevent the
development of multi drug resistant tuberculosis in the communities. We still need DKHF to
continue and supporting TB control.

We also recognize your previous support to the ministry of health.
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